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Temporary Traffic Delays Expected 

 

 
New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has announced that potential traffic delays are to be 

expected on  S. Walnut Ave. from Rolling Path to County Line Rd., including the intersection of County 

Line Rd. and S. Walnut Ave., beginning Monday, March 10
th

 through Sunday, March 16
th

, between 7:00 a.m. 

and 7:00 p.m.  

 The scope of work removes and resurfaces the asphalt pavement on that portion of S. Walnut Ave. 

and in the intersection. Traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction on Monday, March 10
th

, 

beginning at approximately 7:00 a.m.  Various lane closures will occur throughout the week until the project 

is complete.         

The resurfacing of this segment of S. Walnut Ave. is part of the 2013 Bond Program City-wide Street 

Improvements project. Work is expected to be completed within the indicated times, weather and other 

factors permitting. For additional information, please contact John Cox, Street and Drainage Manager, at 

(830) 221-4030. 
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